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      I N V I T A T I O N
The Australian Local Government Women’s Association, 

Victorian Branch

Warmly invites you to join us 

for High Tea at the historic
Parliament House
With special guest speaker Dr Sally Cockburn
(known to all as Dr Feelgood)
and presentation of the annual Bursary Award

to a woman employee of local government.
Date: Thursday 25th September 2014,
Time: 1.30 to 3.30pm.
Venue: Federation Room, Parliament House, 
Spring Street, Melbourne
Cost:  $50 members; $60 non members 

  
Enquiries to Treasurer:  
 
FFrederico@bayside.vic.gov.au 

0428 323 771
Bookings on attached form. 
RSVP 12th September 2014
